

April 26, 2016

The Honorable Andy Barr Andy Barr for Congress P.O. Box 2059 Lexington, KY 40588

Dear Congressman Barr,

I am pleased to inform you that NFIB's political action committee, the SAFE (*Save America's Free Enterprise*) Trust, has endorsed your reelection to represent Kentucky's 6th Congressional District in the United States Congress.

As you know, NFIB is the country's leading advocate for small business owners. Our members in your district appreciate very much your consistent support on their key issues. Therefore, NFIB regards your reelection as critical to the small businesses in your district, and we look forward to working with you in the future on regulatory reform, tax relief and other initiatives to improve the small business climate and create jobs.

NFIB will work with your campaign team to promote your reelection through our political and grassroots programs. In the meantime, please use us as a resource for information. You may visit our website www.nfib.com/issues for regular updates on legislation and policies that affect small businesses across the nation. Also, be sure to follow us on Facebook and on Twitter @NFIB.

Once again, on behalf of NFIB members in the 6th Congressional District and throughout America, congratulations on your endorsement. We are excited about your candidacy and eager to support it.

If you would like to work with our media team to announce this endorsement, please contact Andrew Wimer, Senior Media Manager at Andrew.Wimer@nfib.org.

Sincerely,

Sharon Sussin

National Political Director